5 Fisherville Road Apt. 202 Willowdale, Ontario July 16, 1970

Mr. G. N. Patterson Secretary Saskatoon Centre Royal Astronomical Society of Canada

Dear Mr. Patterson,

Thank-you for your letter of 30 June. I hope that your Centre will take an active part in the National Observation programmes.

Enclosed are copies of the forms describing the Comet and Nova Section. Although these forms are somewhat out of date, they may be used until revised forms can be prepared. The programmes of the Standing Committee for Coordination of Centre Activities are being re-organized at the present, and some changes may be made in a few months.

Please let me know if members of your Centre have observed Comets or Novae during the past few years, and if any have, I would like to receive a summary along with copies of some of the better observations.

Good Observing!

Jim Low